

November 19, 2010

Mr. James Notter Superintendent of Schools The School Board of Broward County, Florida 600 Southeast Third Avenue Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Dear Mr. Notter:

On Thursday November 18, 2010, the Broward Teachers Union-Education Support Professionals (ESP) conducted a bargaining unit ratification vote regarding the 2009-2010 Contract Settlement. The following are the results:

Total

YES Votes

1128

NO Votes

73

The 2009-2010 Contract Settlement was approved.

I certainly hope in the future, the district and union can resolve issues in a more timely and amicable manner.

Sincerely,

Patrick Santeramo

President

C:

Ms. Gracie Diaz, Associate Superintendent HR Ms. Susan Dumala, Director Employee Relations